
 

 

The Piedmont Regional Education Program Parent Resource Center 
in partnership with 

the Albemarle County Public Schools Parent Resource Center 
and Piedmont Virginia Community College 

is excited to announce the 

 

2023 Life After High School  
Transition Conference and Resource Fair 

 
 

  
 
 

 

Saturday, March 25th 

8:30am to 1:00pm 

Piedmont Virginia Community College Bolick Student Center 

Students, families, and professionals are invited! 

Cost: FREE 

Presentations, exhibits, and information to prepare families for 
life after high school. 

Plus, a free lunch for all who register in advance! 
 

 

Register here: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/483847650347 
 

 

For more information, please contact Stephanie Hicks by e-mail at shicks@k12albemarle.org 
or by phone at 434-975-9400, option 1. 

 

 

Community Supports & 

Contacts, Job Skills, 

Resources 

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/483847650347
mailto:shicks@k12albemarle.org

